
 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 1 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be:  

English In English this week we will be discussing what we would like to learn 

during our Amazing Animals topic. We will write down some questions 

and use question marks accurately.  We will also continue to work on 

singular and plural, focussing on singular and plural animals for example – 

fox and foxes.  Then we will work on using the prefix ‘un’ and the 

suffixes ‘ing’ ‘ed’ and ‘er’ in our writing. 

Mathematics In Maths this week we will be measuring and recording the height and 

length on animals using standard and non-standard forms of measure. 

We will also explore and interpret some data in table form and discuss 

and record our findings. 

Topic We will be introducing our new topic this week. We will be exploring 

animal art from around the world over the next term and will start with 

aboriginal art this week! We will also be talking about the 7 continents 

of the world and will learn a song to help us. We will also identify 

animals that can be found on each of the continents. 

We hope you had a great Easter break. It was wonderful to welcome the children back 

today and hear all about their adventures. We are all looking forward to fun filled 

term with the children. 

 

As we enter in to the final term of the year we will begin to gently prepare the 

children for Year 2. When the children come in to school in the morning they will 

complete a morning activity, which they will continue to do throughout their time in 

Year 2. 

 

A small number of children in Year 1 have started the Cracking Times Tables 

programme.  If your child has started this they will have some explanatory notes in 

their book bags today.  Please do not worry at all if your child has not started on this – 

as it is a focus from Year 2 until Year 6! 

The Year 1 Team  


